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 Neuchâtel, January 25th, 2018 

 

 

Dear Colleague, 

As usual at the beginning of each new year, you will find enclosed some news from the International 

Federation of Associations of Classical Studies (FIEC), which includes : 

1. The Treasurer’s invoice for the 2018 fee to FIEC. Please pay as soon as possible. 

2. The Secretary General’s annual report. 

3. The Treasurer’s report. 

4. The Auditors’ report. 

5. The minutes of the 31st General Assembly of Delegates (Leiden, Aug. 25th, 2018). 

6. The new FIEC Constitution (updated at the Leiden General Assembly). 

If the address (postal or e-mail) that was used to send this letter to your society is no longer valid, 

please send me (paul.schubert@unige.ch) the new address as soon as possible. For e-mail contact, 

I need one address for each association. 

Let me also remind you of our FIEC website : www.fiecnet.org 

Please check the FIEC website and send us any update on the links to your association. 

And send us any relevant information for the blog: http://fiecnet.blogspot.co.uk. 

 

With best wishes to all for a happy and successful new year, 

 

  
 Paul Schubert (FIEC Secretary General) 

To all associations affiliated to the 

International Federation of Associations 

of Classical Studies (FIEC) 

and 

To the members of the FIEC Board 
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